February 1, 2024

## Dear Parents:

I sincerely hope you are well and that your child's second semester is off to a productive start. As the calendar turns to February, we now begin our school registration process for the 2024-25 school year.

Beginning on **Monday, February 5<sup>th</sup>**, all returning parents will have the opportunity to complete registration for the 2024-25 school year via online registration and payment of tuition and fees.

The online registration system accepts electronic checks and credit card payments.

Please complete the following steps:

- 1. Please log on to Plus Portals at <a href="https://plusportals.com/DeLaSalle">https://plusportals.com/DeLaSalle</a> and update your student and parent demographics. Please reach out Ms. Rose Fitzmorris at <a href="mailto:rfitzmorris@delasallenola.com">rfitzmorris@delasallenola.com</a> should you have any questions in this regard.
- 2. Please click this link, <a href="https://tuition.gulfbank.com/users/sign\_in">https://tuition.gulfbank.com/users/sign\_in</a>
- 3. Follow the prompts and complete the payment process. (You will need your User ID and password to log in).
- 4. Please direct any questions to a Gulf Coast Bank representative at (504) 544-6370 or email tuition@gulfbank.com.

This portal will remain open through Wednesday, March 20th.

All returning parents who do not take advantage of the on-line registration portal will need to schedule an appointment with Mr. Del Cupit or Mrs. Cheryl Jarrott before Wednesday, March  $20^{\rm th}$  between the hours of 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Please direct any questions to our admissions office at admissions@delasallenola.com.

Thank you, and best wishes for a successful spring semester.

Paul Kelly '83

Pegaj

President